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Message:
Hello, 

I am a concerned constituent
from Dallas, born and raised
in Texas. I am appalled by the
blatant disregard our elected
officials have for the people
they claim to represent. This
rushed redistricting effort is
a sham—it’s not even the
legally mandated time for it,
yet political operatives are
pushing it through to serve
their own interests. 

It’s clear that this move is a
desperate attempt by
Republicans to cling to power.
If elected leaders truly
served Texans with integrity,
there wouldn’t be such fear
over losing seats. The people
of this state are tired of
being ignored, manipulated,
and suppressed. Texas does NOT
need redistricting, we already
face enough voter suppression
and unnecessary barriers to
fair elections. 

What’s even more insulting?
Despite tens of thousands of
Texans speaking out against
this power grab, officials



held only three  public
meetings. Three. That’s not
democracy—that’s a slap in the
face to every voter in this
state. If you thought this
would discourage us, you were
dead wrong. We see exactly
what this is: a cowardly
attempt to silence dissent and
rig the system. 

We will not allow our voices
to be silenced. To those who
choose to move forward with
this sham, know this: Texans
will remember who sold us out
for political gain. The time
for accountability is coming.
We will not back down. We will
not be ignored. And we will
hold every official
accountable for choosing
partisan power over the people
of Texas.




